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February 23, 2010 

NOT SO COMMON PLAYERS  

Producer, Choreographer & Set Designer needed for Once Upon a Mattress 

The production is directed by Sky Vogel and sponsored by the Town of Clifton Park.  

Auditions are in mid-April.  Performances are July 16-25, 2010 at the Clifton Common Stage.  

Check out the website for more information.  www.notsocommonplayers.org  

PLEASE CONTACT NSCP AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.   Stipends will be paid. 

Not So Common Players, P.O. Box 296, Clifton Park, NY 12065, Attention:  Pat O’Donnell.  

Fax: 383-5088; email: patodonnell@cliftonpark.org. 

The goals of NSCP are to encourage members of the community to get involved in musical 

theatre; to provide growth and learning experiences for all with each production; and to 

promote enthusiasm for musical theatre throughout the community  

For additional information: Sally Burke, 877-5648 (h) or Pat O’Donnell at 371-6681. 

Director—Sky Vogel: 421-9105 ©; skyvogel@aol.com  
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